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EThekwini Maritime Cluster (EMC) Announces Withdrawal from the KZN

Maritime and Artisan Training Programme.

Durban, 24 May 2024 — The EThekwini Maritime Cluster (EMC) regrets to

announce its withdrawal from the two announced MerSETA sponsored Training

Program.

This decision comes after careful consideration and deliberation by the EMC

Board and Management. Due to unforeseen complications and a reassessment of

the situation, we have decided that it is in the best interest of all parties

involved to step back from this program.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. We understand the impact

this may have on those who were looking forward to participating in the

training program and assure you that this decision was not taken lightly.

For any further inquiries regarding the MerSETA sponsored Maritime, and

Artisan Training Programs, please contact the Moses Kotane Institute directly

at skillsadmin@moseskotane.com or by calling 031 266 1777.

We thank you for your understanding and continued support.

Issued on behalf of the EThekwini Maritime Cluster by:

Ms. Zenzile Gwamanda,

Managing Director

---
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Mr. Ngcebo Nxumalo

ngcebo@maritimecluster.co.za
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